
 

 

 

August 28, 2023 

Ms. Chiquita Brooks-LaSure                                                                                                                  
Administrator                                                                                                                                                                                     
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services                                                                                                                             
7500 Security Boulevard                                                                                                                                                                              
Baltimore, MD 21244  

Re: Medicare Program; Transitional Coverage for Emerging Technologies [CMS–3421–NC] 

Dear Administrator Brooks-LaSure: 

The Digital Health Equitable Health (DHEH) Alliance is pleased to provide the Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services (CMS) with the following recommendations regarding the Transitional Coverage for 
Emerging Technologies, or TCET Notice, with a comment period.  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
If you have any 

questions, please contact Miranda Franco at miranda.franco@hklaw.com or 202-469-5259.  

 




